
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Skipton                                 Term 4 2024-2025              Topic: Happily Ever After  

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

What a busy term we have had. 2 very 

successful trips to the cinema, the first 

time to the Vue Cinema and the second 

to the Corn Exchange. Leo said “the 

cinema was very good, but I didn’t like 

Boxtrolls. It made me sad” In the cinema 

Leo was sad for the little boy as he didn’t 

know he was human.  

 

We have been very lucky to have some 

wonderful wintery and stepping into 

spring walks in local woodlands. Chester 

said “muddy puddles and digging holes” 

 

In maths we have been focusing on 

money through lessons and looking at 

time during our day. We have also 

continued working on number, addition 

and subtraction.  

 

In English we have continued sharing our 

news, a weekly visit to the school library 

and re-writing the story of Goldie Locks in 

whole class writing sessions.  

 

In cooking we have made a scrumptious 

vegetable soup and bread. Made 

flapjacks, banana cake and fruit 

smoothies. Ruby said the smooth soup 

was good but the lumpy one was not so 

good. 

 

We also had a very successful trip to 

Winchester Science Museum. James said 

“The museum was big” George told us “it 

was fun”. Jessica said “I pushed the 

buttons to move the fish”. Jim enjoyed 

looking at the photos, the next day. Ruby 

said she enjoyed playing in the sand with 

Arabella and Arabella tipped the sand all 

over me. I tickled her and she laughed.  

 

Well done Skipton! ☺  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term: 4th April 

Return to School: 22nd April 

 

Youlbury: 28th April  

May day: 5th May  


